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9 March 2018 

 
Learner Log Book Run through Macarthur 

 
 
 
Learner drivers can gain valuable hours driving on a variety of road conditions as part of 
the Learner Log Book Run. 
 
Camden and Campbelltown councils are providing the free driving course in collaboration 
with local Highway Patrol police to prepare learner drivers for real motorist experiences. 
 
"This course will highlight the importance of driving with caution, following the road rules 
and acting responsibly when using the road," said Mayor Lara Symkowiak.  
 
"The lessons taken from this log book run could stay with them for their driving careers and 
potentially save their lives," Cr Symkowiak said.  
 
“It assists our learner drivers to attain the hours required under the graduated licensing 
scheme,” she said. 
 
A driving instructor will attend on the day to provide information and guidance to learners 
and their supervisors. 
 
The course includes 2.5 hours of driving and takes in various road types including 
suburban streets, rural roads, multi lane roads and freeway driving in the Macarthur 
region. 
 
It will start at Narellan Library at 9am and finish at 2pm, Sunday 18 March. Morning tea 
and lunch are provided. The free course is open to any learner driver with more than 25 
log book hours. 
 
The log book run events will be held during the year and will be advertised. 
Bookings are essential and can be made by contacting Council on 4654 7777. 
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